
 Town of Baltimore 
Selectboard Meeting 

February 11, 2025 
 

Attending: Sandy Rich, Wayne Wheelock, Walter Rich, George Wheeler, Dan Cox and Deb Bean. 
 
The meeting was brought to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Comments and Concerns-  None 
 
Secretary’s Report- Motion was made and seconded to accept minutes. Carried. 
Treasurer’s Report- Motion was made and seconded to accept report.  Carried. 
 
Jason from MARC spoke regarding Act 181. This is a regional planning act to address housing needs.  It is 
designed to address housing, housing targets and update future land use.  Jason would like to meet with our 
Planning Commission and Zoning Administrator to review our current regulations.   
Bud asked about the Ethics Bill but there is not provision for enforcement. 
 
Grants Status: Better Roads application (Harris Road) has been submitted. The executable grant will be 
available May. 
Wayne mentioned that the Engineering (culvert) grant is almost done. He will set up a time for a meeting with 
Meghan. 
 
Delinquent Tax Collector- No report. 
 
Highway- Many good comments have been received regarding our roads.  They are well sanded and the 
snow banks have been pushed far back.  The material being used for sanding is working well. 
 
Solid Waste- Wayne said that meetings have now been moved to 1:30 PM which makes it difficult for either 
Wayne or Becky to attend.  He will check with Steve Waldo to see if he could attend. 
 
Old Business- None 
 
New Business- The Fire & Ambulance agreement from Springfield was received. The Fire & Ambulance 
portion is $7,000.00 and Advanced Life Support is $7,000.00 bringing the total to $14,000.00.  A motion was 
made and seconded to accept the agreement.  Carried.  It was signed and Bay will bring the signed document 
to the Springfield Town Manager.  It is hoped they can provide an incident report for our Town Report.  It was 
suggested to put this out for bids in the future. 
 
Town Meeting is March 4th, and the next Selectboard meeting is March 11th.    
 
Orders were signed. 
No Ella Graves 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:52 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Debby Bean 
Town Clerk 


